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11 VARIOUS REPAIRS TO CONCRETE FLOORS AND BEAMS (AN22-2007) 
 
The Director of Housing instructed the City Engineer to invite tenders for structural repairs to concrete 
floors and beams at various locations within the housing stock.  In order to expedite these works and 
meet the required financial spend in 2006/2007, authority is sought for the Depute Chief Executive 
(Support Services) to accept the most advantageous tender as recommended by the City Engineer.  
 
The probable cost of the works including fees is £50,000 and will be financed from allowances within 
the HRA Planned Maintenance Budget for 2006-2007.  Tender details will be reported retrospectively 
to a future meeting of the Housing Committee. 
 


